
Hi Stephen,

Many thanks, here is the school information:

Our current number on roll is 60 and we hope to have two new 
children starting after half-term.  This is up from 41 last 
year.   Officially our maximum capacity is 77 but with a big Year 
6 of 12 leaving and 6 predicated to come in we anticipate we 
will have 56 children on roll next year.  The following year 
numbers are not anticipated to change much as a small Year 5 
class will be leaving the school. 

The Neighbourhood Plan meetings will be in the evening but I 
will bear in mind your work days if I there is anything else of 
interest to go to.

Kind regards,

Claudia



Hello Claudia

Wendy has just told me I need to send this to you again! Sorry to pester.

Regarding meetings I can do pretty much any evening but I work Monday, 
Tuesday and alternate Wednesday’s during the day. I can do any Thursday or 
Friday daytime. 

Thanks
Stephen 

Begin forwarded message:

Hello Claudia 
Thank you for the meeting last night. Well attended!!
Could you send me a copy of the school role information please. It was good that 
the Head took the time to attend I thought. 

Also I was asked if I was attending the next Neighbourhood Plan meeting could 
you let me know the date for this. 

Thanks very much
Stephen Coleman 


